
Dear Valued Member, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about some important 

updates regarding parking at our fitness center. 

Parking Update Details: 

• New Parking Hours: Effective from [Start Date], parking will be available from [Start 

Time] to [End Time]. 

• Designated Member Parking: Please use only the designated member parking spots on 

the [specific location]. 

• Additional Spaces: We have secured additional parking spaces at [Additional Location] 

for your convenience. 

Please respect the parking guidelines to ensure a smooth experience for all members. We 

appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to our front desk or contact us at 

[Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for being a part of our fitness community! 

Sincerely, 

The [Fitness Center Name] Team 


